
From: vickie Gensler
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Colorado voting
Date: Saturday, August 5, 2023 7:24:23 AM

I am an Independent voter. 
My opinion is that there should be NO mail-in voting. Voting should be conducted on voting
day in person only.  It should be one voting day across the whole country like it used to be.
Voter ID should be required and ONLY  legal citizens of the United States should be allowed
to vote. 
Sincerely,  Vickie Gensler, Mead, CO
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